G/SPS/N/USA/184/Add.1
Page 1

G/SPS/N/USA/184/Add.1

Page 1

World Trade

Organization






G/SPS/N/USA/184/Add.1

2 May 2000


(00-1766)




Committee on Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures
Original:  
English

NOTIFICATION

Addendum


The following communication was received from the United States on 28 April 2000.

_______________


This addendum announces the availability of the revised risk assessments and related documents for one organophosphate pesticide, coumaphos.  This was notified in September 1999 as G/SPS/N/USA/184 when the preliminary risk assessment on coumaphos became available.  This addendum starts a 60‑day public participation period during which the public is encouraged to submit risk management ideas or proposals.  These actions are in response to a joint initiative between EPA and the Department of Agriculture (USDA) to increase transparency in the tolerance reassessment process for organophosphate pesticides.  Comments must be received by EPA on or before 26 June 2000.  Comments may be submitted by mail, electronically, or in person.  Detailed instructions for commenting will be provided in the full text of this notification addendum.
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